
From: Comcast [mailto:brownlies@comcast.net]  
Sent: Saturday, September 10, 2016 4:42 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: PSC Fossil Fuel Zoning Testimony 
 

I am writing to ask the city of Portland to amend the proposed draft re: PSC 

Fossil Fuel Zoning so that it reflects Portland"s fossil fuel goals.  

There should be a ban on all new fossil fuel terminals without exception. 

Restrictions should be strengthened on expansions of existing terminals by 

adding binding limits as well as criteria for safety and climate impacts in 

Portland’s non-conforming use review process. And, any aggregate increase 

in fossil fuel infrastructure in Portland should be prevented.  

Portland is a model that many other communities in the US look up to. Please lead the way to a 
brighter future for our children and for our country by taking a stand against fossil fuel 
proliferation and by doing so, taking a stand for a better America. 
 
With the greatest respect, 
 
Rebecca Brownlie 
3236 Carrington Way 
Bellingham, Wa. 
98226  
 


